
 

 

       S e p t e m b e r  7 ,  2 0 2 5   T w e n t y - T h i r d  S u n d ay  i n  O r d i n a r y  T i m e  

   

Daily Mass Schedules 

Monday to Saturday    8:00 a.m.   

Tuesday & Thursday   7:00 p.m.   

Wednesday                  7:00 p.m. - Italian 

Friday                          7:00 p.m. - English & Italian 

First Friday Mass*      12:10 p.m.   
 

Sunday Mass Schedules 

 Saturday                 5:00 p.m.   

 Sunday                   9:00 a.m., 1:00 p.m., 7:00 p.m. 

                               11:00 a.m. - Italian  
 

Adoration Chapel  

Monday                     8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Tuesday to Friday     8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
  

Reconciliation/Confession 

First Friday   6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

Saturday       4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Other Days - By appointment only 

PASTOR  

Rev. Hyginus Ezugwu C.F.I.C.  
 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR  

Rev. Yilareng Elvise Lukong, C.F.I.C.  
 

 DEACON ASSISTANT  

Deacon Valentinus Danukarjanto  
 

       Office Secretary    Kim Legardo 

       Receptionist        Jessica Manrique 

       Caretaker             Peyman Amini 

Holy Rosary 

Monday to Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. 
Mass 

Holy Rosary Online 

Every first Saturday for 24 hours from     

9:00 a.m. (Saturday) to 9:00 a.m. Sunday.  

Call Joseph at 647-987-4762 to join. 

Communion For The Sick 

Please call or email the Parish office.  

Bible Study (Online)  

Monday at 7:00 p.m.  

Divine Mercy Chaplet                                         
for the Sick & Dying 

Friday 3:00 p.m. 

Holy Hour of Eucharistic Adoration 

Every first Friday after 7:00 p.m. Mass 

Our Lady of Perpetual Help Novena 

Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. Mass 

 Parish Schools 

Epiphany of Our Lord C.A.    416-393-5378 

St. Henry C. S.                        416-393-5395 

St. Kateri Tekakwitha C. S.    416-393-5393 

Mary Ward C. S. S.                416-393-5544 

MOMS at EPIPHANY PARISH   
Antonette Di Marco ….. 647-992-8772 
MUSIC MINISTRY 
Edie Di Pede ………….….. 416-499-8396 
Emy De Asis …………….….647-996-6896 
Frank/Grace Carrubba.  647-588-9496 
Darryl Timmins …...….…. 416-292-2317 
Noel Dabbagh ………….... 416-499-2196 
Eddie Shiu …….……..…….. 647-969-7131 
OUTREACH 
Terri Connelly …………..... 416-819-2813 
PARISH PHOTOGRAPHER 
Sutrisna Wijaya ….….…. 416-970-6100 
PILGRIMAGE COORDINATOR 
Carlo Trentadue ….….…. 416-497-0651 
R.C.I.A. 
Wies Danukarjanto ….… 416-499-2196 
SENIORS’ GROUP  
Hazel Sebastian ……...…  647-464-2766  
SHARELIFE 
Edie Di Pede …………...… 416-499-8396 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 
Mary Huan ……………..… 416-410-5655 
STEWARDSHIP  
Erminia Lumia …….……. 416-496-0161 
SOCCER LEAGUE 
Mario Cuzzolino ……….. 416-720-2597 
SOCIAL COMMITTEE 
Kathy Mazzara …………….416-493-5273 
VISITATION MINISTRY 
Office ………………...………..416-499-2196 
WOMEN’S SPIRITUALITY GROUP 
Maria Sivilla ………………. 416-894-4859 
YOUTH MINISTRY 
Chico Nuguid  …..…….…. 647-286-5831 

Office Hours 
Monday  9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. only 
Tuesday to Friday  9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.                                
(closed for lunch from 12:00 to 1:00 p.m.)  

AgentsofTechM                                             
contact.agentsoftechm@gmail.com  

  Epiphany of Our Lord Parish 
Served by the Congregation of the Sons of Immaculate Conception 

                        3200 Pharmacy Avenue,                                                                         
               Scarborough, Ontario M1W 3J5 
  Phone: 416-499-2196  Fax: 416-499-2354 
 Email: epiphanyofourlordsc@archtoronto.org        
Website: epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Joel Pine ………………………...... 416-499-2196                            
BIBLE STUDY (Online)   
Craig Robichaud ….……………. 416-432-5072 
BASIC CHRISTIAN COMMUNITIES 
Eduard Hilwan ………………….. 416-219-0882 
CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUPS 
Savio Rodrigues ………………… 647-786-9034 
(Ital.) Felina Pantaleo ……….. 416-498-6420 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 
Roshnie Hemraj ……………….. 647-285-5338 
COMMITTEE OF ITALIAN MEN & WOMEN 
Renato Baldari ………………… 416-491-2189 
Felina Pantaleo …..…….…….. 416-498-6420 
COUNTERS 
Calvin Clarke  …..…………….… 416-495-6937 
Fernando Aceto ……..……..… 416-499-2196   
COUPLES FOR CHRIST 
Norman/Marissa Tapangco. 647-341-3689 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTRIES 
(Eng.) Freddy Printer .....…... 647-633-0494
(Ital.) Renato  Baldari …....... 416-491-2189 
FAMILY & LIFE MINISTRY 
Norman/Marissa Tapangco. 647-341-3689 
FILIPINO CORE GROUP 
Alberto Marteja ………………. 416-499-2196 
HOSPITALITY (USHERS) 
Calvin Clarke ….…………........ 416-495-6937 
Salvatore Messina …………... 416-917-5614 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Ave Maria  
Council 9494                                                              
Xavier Pinto ………………..…... 647-283-2004 
LECTORS 
(Eng.) Mark Novis …......……. 416-578-5457 
(Ital.) Felina Pantaleo …….... 416-498-6420 
LEGION OF MARY 
June Pais …….…………….…….. 647-621-7203 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION 
Jose & Florie Lee ………….….. 647-978-5948 

https://epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org/


 
  

Our Parish will hold a Ministry Expo 

after all the Sunday Masses on  

September 13 and 14. This is an                    

opportunity for everyone to continue to grow                   

in the Catholic Faith altogether by joining a                          

Ministry.  Find out what each Ministry does and see 

if it is your time to make a further commitment                  

to the Lord.   

Ministry Expo at Epiphany 

This weekend, please join us in welcoming Fr. George  

Puramandathil, formerly the Associate Pastor of The Immaculate Conception Parish in                

Woodbridge, who will represent the Congregation of The Sons of The Immaculate                         

Conception (CFIC) for a Mission Appeal to raise awareness and contributions to provide  

education and the basic daily needs of the poor and needy children, also to the sick and 

vulnerable who are being taken care of by the CFIC Mission. Mission Appeal envelopes are 

available at front lobby table and at the back of the church. Please support this important 

work for CFIC. Thank  you.    

Questo fine settimana, unitevi a noi per dare il benvenuto a Padre George Puramandathil,                                     

già Parroco Associato della Parrocchia dell'Immacolata Concezione a Woodbridge, che rappresenterà                         

la Congregazione dei Figli dell'Immacolata Concezione (CFIC) per un Appello Missionario volto a                              

sensibilizzare e raccogliere contributi per fornire istruzione e soddisfare i bisogni quotidiani di base dei  

bambini poveri e bisognosi, nonché dei malati e dei vulnerabili di cui si prende cura la Missione CFIC.                      

Le buste per l'Appello Missionario sono disponibili al tavolo all'ingresso e sul retro della chiesa. Sostenete 

questo importante lavoro per CFIC. Grazie. 

C.F.I.C. Mission Appeal, Sept. 6/7   

TO REGISTER, CALL SAVIO AT 647-786-9034                         
or EMAIL: savio.r@hotmail.com 

ADMISSION IS FREE. REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED                         
AS REFRESHMENTS AND LIGHT LUNCH                                     

WILL BE PROVIDED. 

 I Am The God 
That Heals You.  

     Saturday, September 27                                              
               8:45 AM - 4:30 PM 
 Eucharistic Celebration - 5:00 PM 

Join us for a day of praise and 
worship, inspiring talks,                       

adoration and a healing service                   
conducted by The Epiphany                 

English Charismatic Prayer Group 
& Associate Pastor,                                           
Fr. Elvise Lukong.  

Starting September, Epiphany 

Seniors’ Group will meet twice, 

every 2nd and 4th Wednesdays 

of the month in the church                     

hall. To accommodate all seniors who wish to attend 

the Seniors Group, the 2nd-Wednesday meetings 

are scheduled from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.,  and the                   

4th-Wednesday meetings are scheduled from 

10:00 a.m.to 12:00 noon in the church hall. Please 

help us share this schedule update. 

On September 10th, Constable Paul Rowe, Crime                  

Prevention Officer from the Toronto Police 42                  

Division is invited as the guest speaker to share                    

information about Frauds and Scams, Crime                       

Prevention, Elder Abuse, Personal Safety and how  

to report crime.  All are welcome! 

 Epiphany Seniors’ Group                                                 

“NEW SCHEDULES”  

Online Bible Study Group - UPDATE 

The Online Bible Study Group will              

resume every Monday, starting                          

September 15 at 7:00 p.m. and                     

not September 8 as previously                       

announced.  Please call Craig at 416-432-5072 for 

information and to register.      



  

 Saturday,  September 20 
 Rosary & Procession - 6:30 p.m. 

 English-Filipino Mass - 7:00 p.m.   

In honour & celebration of His 

Feast day, bring statues or images                         

of San Lorenzo Ruiz from your 

home to be blessed on this                           

day. Copies of the 9-day Novenas 

to San Lorenzo Ruiz can be found 

on at the back of the pews and front lobby table.                      

A social potluck event follows after the Mass. Any 

dish or dessert to share in this event will be greatly 

Feast of San Lorenzo Ruiz, Sept. 20                                   

The Church celebrates the first dawning of                                

redemption with the appearance in the world of                  

our Savior's Mother, Mary. She has the highest                  

mission ever commended to anyone and occupies a 

unique place in the history of salvation. We rejoice 

that the Mother of God is our Mother too. Let us call 

upon our Blessed Mother as "Cause of Our Joy",   

one of the most beautiful titles in Her litany.  

La Chiesa celebra la prima alba della redenzione con 

l'apparizione al mondo della Madre del nostro                        

Salvatore, Maria. Ella ha la missione più alta che sia 

mai stata affidata a nessuno e occupa un posto unico 

nella storia della salvezza. Ci rallegriamo che la                       

Madre di Dio sia anche nostra Madre. Invochiamo la 

nostra Beata Madre come "Causa della nostra gioia", 

uno dei titoli più belli della Sua litania. 

Feast Mass in Honour of the Nativity 

of Blessed Mother Mary  

Monday, September 8, 8:00 a.m.  

      Annual                          

Walk-a-thon &   

 BBQ & Raffle 

Saturday, Sept. 20, 10:00 a.m.                               

Tickets for the Annual                     

Walk-a-thon, BBQ & Raffle 

Fundraising Event continue 

to sell this weekend until 

September 14 after all the Sunday Masses by our 

ShareLife Committee. Walkathon pledge sheets 

will also be given out. Please help us reach our 

ShareLife goal of $67,000.00. As of date, we have 

already raised $59,207.35 (includes online                  

ShareLife donations. Please support this event for  

the good causes of ShareLife. Thank you.   

I biglietti per l'evento annuale di raccolta fondi 

Walk-a-thon, BBQ e Raffle continueranno ad                

essere venduti questo fine settimana fino al                            

14 settembre, dopo tutte le Messe domenicali                      

del nostro Comitato ShareLife. Saranno inoltre                        

distribuiti i moduli di impegno per la                                   

Walk-a-thon. Aiutateci a raggiungere il nostro 

obiettivo ShareLife di $ 67.000,00. Ad oggi,                      

abbiamo già raccolto $ 59.207,35 (incluse le        

donazioni online a ShareLife). Sostenete questo 

evento per le buone cause di ShareLife. Grazie. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

(RCIA) Registration   

If you or anyone you know has expressed: 

 1) an interest in becoming a  

Catholic, 2) was baptized  Catholic 

as a child but has not received the 

Sacrament of Confirmation or the 

Eucharist, 3) in learning more about Jesus and the 

Catholic Church to fully realize an deepen your 

faith, please contact the Parish office for                     

information  to register. RCIA classes will be held 

every Monday starting September 8.   
 In Memoriam Masses at 7:00 p.m. 

September 9 - Corrado Santacroce (1 month) 

September  12 - Corradina Tiralongo (1 year) 



  

   

 

  

For Parish updates and announcements,    
please visit and subscribe to our website at                                                

epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org                                         

Registration for                            

2026 Confirmation                                 

& First Holy Communion 

1)  For First Communion, registrants must be                
Grade 2 students & up as of September 2025 

2)  For Confirmation, registrants must Grade 7                       

      students & up as of September 2025  

3) Original & Photocopy of the candidate’s                       

     Baptism Certificate  

4)  $50.00  Registration Fee to cover the costs                        
      of class materials, retreat, gowns, &                    

other expenses throughout the year 
5)  Commitment to attend Mass regularly at our                 

      Parish and the mandatory preparation classes 
 

Confirmation sponsors will be required to submit a 
copy of their Confirmation Certificates.    

 

Registration is open  on weekdays as follows: 
*Mondays - 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. only 

Tuesdays to Fridays - 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 (closed for lunch from 12 :00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m.) 

On the weekend of September 27                      

and 28, there will be a second                                                 

collection for the Needs of the                    

Church in Canada to support the              

bishops’ works in the national                    

and international pastoral ministries in the field            

of catechesis, interfaith relations, ecumenism,                 

social justice, liturgies doctrines, relations with    

indigenous groups, international aid and family life. 

This appeal is made to all Catholics to be generous 

to support the work of our Bishops.   

 Needs of the Church in Canada                     

September 27/28 

Advisory! Vandalism Alert! 

Avviso! Allerta vandalismo!  

In recent months, there are constant occurrences of 

vandalisms here in our own Parish which include 

urinating, defecating, and smoking within our 

church premises. These result to incurring added 

cost to the church in terms of rigid cleaning and 

sanitizing. Fortunately, we have these incidents  

recorded in the church CCTVs but have not taken 

any action as of yet against those who have been 

vandalizing our Parish. May we request everyone  

to please be vigilant if you witness such untoward 

incidents and report them to the office right                   

away. Epiphany of Our Lord Parish is known to be 

always a Welcoming Parish. However, any type of 

vandalisms, moreso, here in our Parish must not be 

tolerated at all. Please help us maintain an orderly 

presence of our church premises for the health and 

safety of everyone to avoid any future detriments. 

May this serve as a very important advisory and  

expect all of us to altogether be able to adhere to. 

Thank you for your understanding.   

Negli ultimi mesi, nella nostra parrocchia si sono 

verificati continui episodi di vandalismo, tra cui             

urinare, defecare e fumare all'interno dei                            

locali della chiesa. Questi episodi comportano costi                 

aggiuntivi per la chiesa in termini di pulizia e                     

igienizzazione rigorose. Fortunatamente, questi 

episodi sono stati registrati dalle telecamere                       

di sorveglianza della chiesa, ma non abbiamo                    

ancora preso provvedimenti contro coloro che   

hanno vandalizzato la nostra parrocchia. Chiediamo 

a tutti di essere vigili se assistete a tali                                   

episodi spiacevoli e di segnalarli immediatamente 

all'ufficio. La parrocchia dell'Epifania di Nostro                   

Signore è nota per essere sempre una parrocchia 

accogliente. Tuttavia, qualsiasi tipo di vandalismo, 

a maggior ragione qui nella nostra parrocchia, non 

deve essere tollerato in alcun modo. Vi preghiamo 

di aiutarci a mantenere un ambiente ordinato nei 

locali della nostra chiesa per la salute e la sicurezza 

di tutti ed evitare qualsiasi danno futuro. Possa 

questo essere un avviso molto importante e ci 

aspettiamo che tutti noi siamo in grado di                      

rispettarlo. Grazie per la vostra comprensione. 

https://epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org/

